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JC/jfh 
 
10 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent 

 
Following the letter I sent yesterday regarding the strike action next Wednesday 
and Thursday 15 and 16 March 2023, I am now in a position to let you know which 
year groups are likely to be affected.  

 
The following classes are only open for children with an Educational Health Care 
Plan (EHCP). Other children in these classes should stay at home.     
 

Penguin, Puffin, Peacock, Toucan 
 
If your child has an EHCP we will let you know who will be teaching your child and 
in which classroom so that you can support us in preparing your child for the 
change.  
 
We will provide optional learning for the children to complete at home on 
Wednesday and Thursday. This will be sent home with your child next Tuesday 14 
March or will be posted on Seesaw by Wednesday morning. 

 
The following classes are open and children should attend school as normal:  

 
Robin, Woodpecker, Kingfisher and Hummingbird 

  
 
If you have any additional circumstances that need to be considered, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me and I will do my best to support you.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

      Mrs J Cooper 

Mrs J Cooper  
Headteacher 
 


